
INFORMATIONAL BOARD REPORT 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS 

Februarv 

TO: BOARD OF RECREATION AND 

FROM: MICHAEL A. SHULL, General Man 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

The following communications addressed to the Board have been received by the Board Office, 
and the action taken thereon is presented. 

From 
1) Chief Legislative Analyst, forwarding 
the Legislative Report for the week 
ending January 6, 2017. 

2) Brian Buchner, Policy Director, 
Public Safety, Office of Mayor Eric 
Garcetti, relative to possible training of 
Department personnel regarding 
trauma-informed care for women 
experiencing homelessness. 

3) Ten residents, eighteen communica­
tions relative to Hollywoodland in the 
Griffith Park neighborhood. 

4) David Corwin, relative to Westwood 
Recreation Center Basketball Policies. 

5) Christine Mills O'Brien, relative to a 
lease agreement for the Sign Trust and 
the Chamber's use of the Hollywood 
sign. 

6) Simon Gabriel, to Bob Davis, 
Superintendent, Venice Beach, relative 
to the proposed use of the Department 
of Public Works' Thatcher Maintenance 
Yard. 

7) Tawfiq Khan, two communications to 
staff, relative to a proposed reservation 
of Shatto Recreation Center, with a 
response. 

Action Taken 
Noted and Filed. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Noted and Filed. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Noted and Filed. 

Noted and Filed. 
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8) Michelle Chang, relative to alleged 
discrimination at the advanced beginner 
tennis classes at Barrington Recreation 
Center. 

9) Two residents, five communications 
relative to Mayor GarceUi. 

10) Keith Pluymers, relative to the 
Griffith Park I Observatory Circulation 
and Parking Enhancement Plan. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Noted and Filed. 

Noted and Filed. 
(Report No. 16-186; 
Council File 16-1272) 

This Report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 




